

C.E. PRIMARY ACADEMY (HANDSWORTH)

The Newsletter 10

9.7.21

This Newsletter is available on our Website: www.htcepa.bham.sch.uk

Dear Parents/Carers,

Thank you for joining in with the red and white day today. We are all keeping our fingers crossed for an England win on Sunday!

As we approach the end of a school year I would like to let you know of a few staff changes. Mrs Watts will be retiring at the end of this year. Mrs Watts has worked at Holy Trinity since 2002 and has impacted on many children's lives over those years. I would like to take this opportunity to thank Mrs Watts for everything that she has done for the children here at Holy Trinity and wish her all the best for her retirement. Mr Jamieson joined us on secondment in January for two terms. He has had to return to St George's this week to cover a leadership role there. Miss Kaur joined us in April for this term and she will also be moving to St George's in September. I have appointed Mr Bhatti, who will be joining us as Assistant Head in September and I have also appointed Miss Weaver. More details will follow next week of the teacher that your child/ren will have next year.

Your child will be bringing home their end of year report on Thursday next week. We will be holding a drop in parents evening on Tuesday 20th July for any parents that want to come and discuss the report. Due to restrictions and current case numbers in the local area this will be held outside on the playground.

A couple of weeks ago we have a climbing wall in school. Please see some photos of the day inside this newsletter.

The dates for next academic year are on the back of this newsletter. Please read them carefully. Remember the children break up from school on Wednesday 21st July.

Mrs. P. Burns Headteacher

Climbing wal













From: Monday, 6 September 2021 to Friday, 22 October 2021 (35 Days)

	Year Group	Amount for Half Term
School Fund	KS1 – REC-Y2	School Fund
		£3.50
Tuck & School Fund	KS2- YR3-6	Tuck £7.00
		School Fund £3.50
		Total: £10.50
Dinner Money	KS2- YR3-6	£84.00
		(£2.40 per day,
		£12.00 per week)

Your child's Tuck & School Fund **MUST BE PAID EVERY MONDAY MORNING**

via the class teacher unless you pay in advance.

Thank you for your continued support.

Dinner Money

Meals will continue to be paid and booked for via School Gateway account. Meals must be paid for before being taken.

Dates for your diary

<u>Term dates 2021-2022</u>

Thursday 2nd September - Teacher Day

Friday 3rd September - Teacher Day

Monday 6th September - Year 1—Year 6 start school

Wednesday 8th September - Reception to start part time

Monday 13th September - Reception to start full time

Friday 22nd October - Children break up for half term

Monday 25th October - Friday 29th October - half term

Monday 1st November - Teacher Day

Tuesday 2nd November - Children return to school

Tuesday 21st December - Children break up for Christmas

Wednesday 22nd December - Wednesday 5th January - Christmas holiday

Thursday 6th January 2022 - Children return to school

Friday 18th February - Children break up for half term

Monday 21st February - Friday 25th February - half term

Monday 28th February - Children return to school

Thursday 7th April - Childrem break up for Easter

Friday 8th April - Teacher Day

Monday 11th April - Friday 22nd April - Easter holiday

Monday 25th April - Children return to school

Thursday 26th May - Children break up for half term

Friday 27th May - Teacher Day

Monday 30th May - Friday 3rd June - Half term

Monday 6th June - Children return to school

Friday 22nd July - Children break up for summer holiday

Calendar

Market Market

Please note that children do not need to attend school on Teacher Days. These days are for staff training.

